
Chiropractor  giving
adjustments  in  exchange  for
canned goods
Josh Welch, a Meyers chiropractor, is working for food. Safe
Haven Chiropractic is conducting a food drive from now through
Nov. 17 to help the community for the holiday season.

Welch is exchanging chiropractic care for five non-perishable
food items for local charity. Current, new or reactivating
patients and families will receive a chiropractic adjustment
for their donation.

This support is near and dear to Welch because during his time
in college, living off school loans and supporting a wife and
three  kids,  this  type  of  community  support  helped  them
tremendously during the holiday season.

Welch may be reached at (530) 577.5433.
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